
PRISM Mentor: Mohammad Jafri, M.D.
Student names appear in alphabetical order: Joseph Adamson, Salma Aljamal, Neha Ansari, Dalton Blood, Cheryl Cheah, 
Brandon Cowan, Allyson DiMagno, John Eed, Catherine Gilligan, Bryan Goldman, Christopher Kanaan, Natasha Kapur, 
Jennifer Klei, Nathan Luke, Cortney McKay, John Nida, Elizabeth Olive, Nicolas Parnell, Md Saon, Amanda Simon,  
Brittany Sweatman, Jeffrey Triska, Connor Whitaker, and Amy Wozniak
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Dear Dr. Jafri,

Almost four years ago we were introduced to a mentor who continuously stood by our side, 
encouraging us to persevere and stay optimistic through the hardest times of med school. You 
would meet with us privately allowing us to open up about our worries and struggles. Your comfort 
and hospitality were priceless and so very appreciated. Thank you for your time and energy, your 
guidance helped smooth out a bumpy and tumultuous time. 

At our first PRISM session you asked us to write down on the sign-in sheet what medical specialties 
we were most interested in. Just a couple of months ago, you shared with us that same sign-in 
sheet. It really touched our hearts.

We will always treasure the great many laughs we’ve had together. You have been a positive, 
unforgettable source of inspiration through some of the most difficult parts of what is the start of our 
burgeoning medical careers.

We are extremely fortunate and grateful to have had your mentorship. We are saddened that you will 
not be hooding us, but want you to know that we will carry a piece of you forward into our medical 
training. 

We love you Dr. Jafri!! 

The “King Jafri” PRISM group


